Request for Proposals
Battery Backup Systems
Pearl Public School District
Bid #252

Notice to Bidders

Notice is hereby given to interested bidders that the Pearl Public School District will conduct a reverse
auction for battery backup systems, beginning at 2:00 p.m. on January 22, 2020 at the Pearl Public
School District Central Office Complex at 3375 HWY 80 E., Pearl, MS. This bid is an SLD E-Rate project.
All bidders may download the RFP from the E-rate site or by accessing the following url:

https:/ /tinyurl.com/tj3uvzk




